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November 18, 2011 
 
 
TO: Whom It May Concern 
 
 
RE:  PDN 111118-01 - Notice of Obsolescence –Selected Datacom products 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
This is notification that the following devices have been discontinued as indicated 
in the table below. 
 

Model Number 
Ordering Part 

Number 
Suggested 

Replacement 
Last Time 

Buy 
Last Time 

Ship 
7815 7815PP4 N/A 5/30/2012 11/30/2013 

7855 7855PP4 N/A 11/30/2012 5/30/2013 

7855 7855PP4-G N/A 11/30/2012 5/30/2013 

7855 7855PP6 N/A 11/30/2012 5/30/2013 

7855 7855PP6-G N/A 11/30/2012 5/30/2013 

7954 7954PP6-G N/A 5/30/2012 11/30/2013 

7954 7954PT6/3-G N/A 5/30/2012 11/30/2013 

7955 7955PT6/3-G N/A 5/30/2012 11/30/2013 

7956 7956PT6/3-G N/A 5/30/2012 11/30/2013 

7964 7964PP6/2-G N/A 5/30/2012 11/30/2013 

8155 8155PP5 N/A 11/30/2012 5/30/2013 

8155 8155PP5-G N/A 11/30/2012 5/30/2013 

9620 9620PT6-G N/A 5/30/2012 11/30/2013 

9630 9630PT6-G N/A 5/30/2012 11/30/2013 

7870 7870PP4-G N/A N/A N/A 

7870 7870PP6-G N/A N/A N/A 

7965 7965PP6/2-G N/A N/A N/A 

7966 7966PP6/2-G N/A N/A N/A 

8170 8170PP5 N/A N/A N/A 

8170 8170PP5-G N/A N/A N/A 
 
Purchase orders will be accepted on a non-cancellable, non-returnable basis 
provided there is inventory remaining at the time of order placement.  No 
reschedules will be allowed.  Effective immediately for the 7870, 7965, 7966 and 
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8170 no purchase orders will be accepted. For the devices with last time buys, 
please check inventory availability with your distributor or Exar Customer Support 
representative before attempting to place a purchase order. 
 
No other notices will be sent regarding the obsolescence of these parts.  If you 
have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Lisa Bedard at 
lisa.bedard@exar.com. 
 
Exar Corporation appreciates your business and looks forward to continuing to 
meet your Datacom requirements in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rob Reiner 
Director of Marketing 
Datacom and Storage Products 
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